
The Firemen’s Association of the State of New York

in conjunction with VFIS, Presents

Highway Safety: Protecting New York’s Emergency Responders 

This 3 hour class is targeted at Fire, EMS, Rescue, HazMat and First Response Service
Personnel. Key areas covered are:

· The need for advanced warning

· Apparatus positioning and placement

· Pros and cons of shutting down highways

· Multi-agency communication, training and coordination

· Scene lighting

· Limiting time, personnel and apparatus on the scene

· Retro-reflective and florescent personal protective equipment

· Innovative fire apparatus safety features

Tuesday, October 2, 2012

Norwich Fire Department

31 E Main St

Norwich, NY 13815

Registration opens at 6:30 pm and the class begins at 7:00 pm

Pre-Registration Fee: $20 for FASNY members* 

Pre-registration cutoff: Sept. 25, 2012 $30 for non-FASNY members* 

Walk-In Fee:\ $30 regardless of membership status

(If space is available)

*No-shows are non-refundable and cancellations are non-refundable unless received five
business days prior to the seminar. *Seating is limited to 100 attendees*

To register, contact the FASNY office at 1-800- 232-7692, or to register online, or download a
registration form, go to www.fasny.com and follow the Training & Education link.

http://www.fasny.com

